
From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 1:21 PM 

To: Miller, Elizabeth 

Subject: Governor's letter to FCC re. Comcast-Time Warner Cable Transaction 

Attachments: SGOV-Copier14082112000.pdf 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

 

Liz,  

Attached is the scanned copy of the Governor's letter submitted to the FCC Secretary's Office.  A scanned copy was 

emailed to the Congressional Delegation.  A separate email was sent to Jim Porter with the scan instructing him to 

share with the Board if he deems appropriate. 

Page two of the scan is the letter to the FCC Chairman informing him and Commissioners of the Governor's 

submission to the FCC.  This letter was not forwarded to the C.G. or Porter.  

Lisa  






